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Ramirez, Javier

From: Ramirez, Javier
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:27 AM
To: Ramirez, Javier
Subject: RE: Hillsborough County Southeast Landfill - WACS 41193

 
 

From: Bejnar, Tor  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 3:39 PM 
To: Morgan, Steve <Steve.Morgan@dep.state.fl.us>; Madden, Melissa <Melissa.Madden@dep.state.fl.us>; SWD_Waste 
(Shared Mailbox) <SWD_Waste@dep.state.fl.us> 
Cc: SWD_Waste (Shared Mailbox) <SWD_Waste@dep.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Hillsborough County Southeast Landfill ‐ WACS 41193 
 

We received the attached pair of inflation-factor adjusted cost estimates.  I just noticed they do not 
appear to have been sent to you. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
Tor Bejnar 
Financial Assurance Subsection,  Permitting and Compliance Assistance Program 
Division of Waste Management,  Department of Environmental Protection 
2600 Blair Stone Road  MS 4548,  Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 

direct line: (850) 245-8743         usual hours: 7:00am-3:30pm 

Send financial assurance instruments to: 
Solid Waste Financial Coordinator, Florida Dept. of Environmental Protection, 2600 Blair Stone Road MS 4548, 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400  

www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/swfr (updated 12/15) 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials are public records and may be made available to the public or 
media upon request. This e-mail communication, your reply, and future e-mails to my attention may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
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